
Dear Resident: 

Housing and Residential Life is excited to announce that starting Fall 2019, each resident hall room will 
come with a microfridge* installed.  The microfridge is provided at no additional cost to 
students.  Students will no longer be permitted to bring their own refrigerators or microwaves.  

Why this change?  Microfridges: 

 Make move-in and move-out easier for our students and their families.  
 Meet new energy standards and will reduce our environmental impact. 
 Reduce Fire Risk and Fire Alarms. The microfridge has a smoke detector that will disarm the 

microwave feature if smoke is detected (reducing late night fire alarms and evacuations). 
 Equalize amenities for students who may not have the means to provide a microwave or 

refrigerator or to store one over the summer. 

*a microfridge is a refrigerator, freezer, and microwave unit (see attached flyer) that works together on 
one plug shifting energy from the refrigerator and freezer to the microwave when the microwave is in 
use.  

If there is a medical reason for an additional refrigerator, that would need to be cleared by the Housing 
Office and the Bob Murphy Access Center. 

For a more extensive list of what to bring and what to leave at home, check out our website at 
http://web.csulb.edu/divisions/students/housing/documents/Student_Handbook.pdf 
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